
The Boston Transportation Department has installed a new
pedestrian plaza on the road in front of Whole Foods.
The plaza will serve people of all ages, providing an
opportunity to relax, dine outdoors and have fun.

NEW EDGERLY PLAZA
LAUNCH PARTY!

FRIDAY NOV 1, 4-6PM!

WHY THE PLAZA?

FRIDAY NOVEMBER 1JOIN US ON
THE PLAZA

(IN FRONT OF
WHOLE FOODS)

4-6PM FOR FUN & GAMES,
GOODIES & MUSIC!

The idea came from the community several
years ago. After numerous successful one-

day pilots for Porchfest and performing
traffic counts that showed many more

pedestrians than cars in this area, the City
transformed this space into a vibrant

pedestrian-focused public plaza.

WHERE TO LEARN MORE
Visit the Plaza website for more

Information, future events, and to
let us know what you think! 

boston.gov/new-edgerly-plaza
newedgerly@boston.gov

https://www.boston.gov/day-square

